
September 5, 2000

MEMORANDUM
    00 -16

TO: District Directors
District Construction Engineers
District Materials and Tests Engineers
Area Engineers
Project Engineers/Supervisors

FROM: Timothy D. Bertram, Chief
Contracts and Construction Division

RE: Specification Revision for 909.02(e)

The attached specification revision was adopted by the Standards Committee at their May 18,
2000 meeting.  On June 23, 2000 Materials and Tests Division issued a memo to us advising that
the above revised specification could be used on active contracts with change order (zero credit)
documentation.  This memorandum is your authority to use the above revised specification on all
active contracts.  No change order will be necessary as per this memorandum.

TDB:pl

cc: FHWA
Materials and Tests
ICI
APAI
CEI


